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CASE NUMBER: 19-2852 

 

DATE/ TIME OF INCIDENT: 4/25/2019 

 

DATE/ TIME OF RELEASE:            1/7/2020 8:00 a.m. 

 

NATURE OF STORY:                       Sheriff’s Office Seeks the Public’s Assistance Identifying Possible 

Additional Victims in Sex Abuse Case 

 

DETAILS: 

 

The Lane County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a report of sex 

abuse involving 70 year old Robert Lewis Davis of Eugene (pictured).  

The abuse was reported to the Sheriff’s Office in April of 2019.  After 

several months of investigation involving multiple victims, Davis was 

arrested in August 2019.  Davis since has posted bail and was 

released by the courts pending trial.  Deputies continue to investigate 

and are concerned there may be other victims. 

 

The Lane County Sheriff’s Office is asking anyone who may have 

been a victim of Robert Davis to contact Detective Silano at  

541-682-4312. 
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Sent by:  Sergeant Carrie Carver 541-682-4179 
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